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Our group had one online meeting from Limassol (2024) on the 26th of April, 2024. We 

finalized our proposal: Implementation of Teleconsultation in European Dentistry. After 

that, the paper was sent to the Board, approved, and sent to the national organizations, 

and we have some comments now. Hopefully, we will address them at our meeting in 

Istanbul, make the final material, and prepare for voting for the plenary session in 

Istanbul or in the future—according to the Board's decision.  

Our main author, Prof. Ingrid Różyło-Kalinowska, prepared our study about Digital 

dentistry education for the ADEE meeting in  Leuven, where it will be presented to 

coordinate activities and impact real education in Europe.  
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